
 

 

 

 

January 14, 2022 

 

Notice to County Clerk, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 

 

RE: Location Change of OVCA February 17, 2022 Regular Board Meeting 

 

 

 

Oklahoma Virtual Charter Academy is changing the location of its regular board meeting 

that is scheduled for February 17, 2022.  The original location was at the OVCA Tutoring 

Center, 1117 S. Douglas Blvd, Suite A, Midwest City, OK 73130.  The new location will 

be at the Oklahoma Public School Resource Center (OPSRC) located at 309 NW 13th St, 

Ste. 103, Oklahoma City, OK 73103.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Oklahoma Virtual Charter Academy Administration 
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